
Date : 2/26/2021 6:04:00 PM
From : "Bradley Furuya" 
To : "Tcharssov, Andrei" 
Cc : "Kim, Theresa" 
Subject : Re: 2012 and 2016 SCAG demographic projections for Sunset +
Wilcox Project WSAs
﻿
Hi Andrei,

The Project is consistent with 2012 and 2016 SCAG/RTP projections and is located in a
Transit Priority Area (TPA).

 

Bradley Furuya, AICP
City Planning Associate 
Los Angeles City Planning

On Thu, Feb 25, 2021 at 2:34 PM Tcharssov, Andrei
<Andrei.Tcharssov@ladwp.com> wrote:

Bradley,

 

The City’s water demand projections in the most recently adopted LADWP’s
2015 UWMP were developed based on the 2012 Regional Transportation Plan
(RTP) demographic projections by the Southern California Association of
Governments (SCAG). If the Project is consistent with the 2012 SCAG/RTP
demographic projections, we are able to conclude that the Project’s demand was
included in the 2015 UWMP and Information from 2015 UWMP can be
incorporated in the Project’s water supply assessment.

 

Please answer the following questions that would allow us to proceed and
complete the WSA:

 

1. Is the Project currently consistent with the 2012 SCAG/RTP demographic
projections? 

2. Is the Project currently consistent with the 2016 SCAG/RTP demographic
projections? 
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Let me know if there are any questions. Thanks.

 

Andrei Tcharssov

LADWP Water Resources Development

111 N. Hope Street, Room 308

Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 367-2155
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